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 WoAG Travel Advice 2017/37: Probity notice - Vehicle Rental Services Tender 

@ RentalCarTender@finance.gov.au  1 Canberra Ave FORREST ACT 

 

 

Subject: Probity notice - Vehicle Rental Services Tender 

Issue date: 8 November 2017

 

 

Dear Entity Travel Manager, 

 

An Approach to Market (ATM) to establish a new Vehicle Rental Services arrangement for the Australian 
Government was released by the Department of Finance on 8 November 2017, via AusTender. 

 

If you receive any questions in relation to this ATM please direct the query to 
RentalCarTender@finance.gov.au.  No discussions about this ATM should be entered into with individuals 
that may be connected with a potential Tenderer. 

 

You are also reminded that the probity principles for Government procurement apply.  For further 
information, please refer to http://www.finance.gov.au/procurement/procurement-policy-and-
guidance/buying/accountability-and-transparency/ethics-and-probity/practice.html. 
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